MERGANTILE NATIONAL BANK AT DALLAS
Darras, TEXAS

R.L. THORNTON

CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD April 30, 1953

Mr. Amon G. Carter
Fort Worth Star Telegram
Fort Worth, Texas

Dear Amon:

I have the copy of your letter of March 4th to
Mr. Harold E. Talbott and the copy of your letter
of March 26th to Mr. K. T. Keller, Chairmen of
the Board, Chrysler Corporation. I have read
them both with interest and agree 100% with what
you say. If there is anything I can do to help
in the matter, let me know.

I went out to the airport last Friday. Saw Mrs.
Carter and a number of our mutual friends but
it didn't seem right without you there. I do
hope you are getting along fine and will be out
soon.

Very sincerely,

RLT:epl




